
EMAIL SENT TO CHERRY POINT INDUSTRY REPRESENTATIVES NOVEMBER 29, 2018: 
 
Dear Cherry Point Industry Representatives: 
  
Last week you received email notification of a County Council Special Committee of the Whole 
meeting scheduled for December 4.  Please note the time of the meeting has been changed to 
2:45 p.m. 
  
Cherry Point industry representatives are invited to attend the December 4 Special Committee 
of the Whole meeting and will be given time to provide additional explanation of written 
responses submitted in answer to insurance-related questions asked by Council earlier this year 
(questions attached).   
  
Please let us know if you plan to attend the December 4 meeting, and if you would like time to 
present additional information to the Council.  If you are unavailable to attend on the 4th, an 
additional meeting will likely be scheduled for January 15, 2019.  If the January date works 
better for you, please let us know that, as well. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Council Staff. 
 


